
 

 

 

Subject: Exciting News: My Safe Florida Condominium Pilot Program Launches November 14, 2024! 

Dear Florida Condominium Associations, 

The Department of Financial Services is thrilled to announce the upcoming launch of the My Safe Florida 

Condominium Pilot Program on November 14, 2024! This new initiative aims to enhance the safety and 

resilience of condominiums across Florida, and we are excited to invite potential applicants like you to take 

part in this important program. 

The My Safe Florida Condominium Pilot Program is designed to help condominium associations strengthen 

their properties against the impacts of natural disasters, such as hurricanes, by offering access to critical 

resources, safety improvements, and financial assistance. Whether you're looking to improve your 

condominium’s wind resistance or apply for funding to offset improvements, this program is here to 

support you. 

Key Program Details: 

• Launch Date: November 14, 2024. 

• Who can apply: Condominium Associations in the state of Florida located within the Program’s 

Service Area. 

• What’s offered to Eligible Condominium Associations: 1. A no-cost wind mitigation inspection 

and report, which includes recommendations for improvements and potential insurance premium 

savings. 2. A Grant Award to reimburse condominium associations following the completion of 

authorized improvements. 

We encourage you to stay tuned for more updates as we get closer to the official launch date. In the 

meantime, be sure to check our website https://mysafeflcondo.com/ for more information on eligibility 

requirements, program benefits, and how to get ready to apply. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to improve your condominium’s safety while contributing to a stronger, 

more resilient Florida. We look forward to welcoming you to the program! 

 Warm regards, 

My Safe Florida Condominium Pilot Program 


